
Homes program would bring if HB 2842 passes:

    Fewer sick days for children and adults
    Reduced residential energy bills thanks to better insulated housing
    New jobs created in home energy retrofits
    Better shelter from wildfire smoke and air pollution
    Reduced burden on healthcare systems thanks to better respiratory health


